Synthia Ravell

From: Tom Hart <commissionerhart@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 2:16 PM

To: Synthia Ravell **Subject:** FW: Mea culpa

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: patricia Bagley

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 7:58 AM

To: johntaborportsmouth@gmail.com; CommissionerHart@gmail.com; amwjcw@comcast.net; rgamester@comcast.net

Cc: rpsullivan@cityofportsmouth.com; patbagley@aol.com

Subject: Mea culpa

I apologize for having emailed you yesterday. My reason for the email was to help with clarification, and because the city's meeting notice invited input:

"Note: All documents to be submitted by any party must be received by email addressed to each member of the Board of Ethics no later than noontime on the date of the hearing at which the party desires the document to be considered."

That note suggests that ANY party could submit, and your email addresses were included. I was surprised, but appreciative, of your call yesterday, John, but was appalled at Bob's calling down when his own notice invited the deluge you received I have had no contact with Councilor Kennedy nor with her attorney, nor was I asked to email. Believe me, I had better things to with my time. Our son-in-law was in the hospital since Friday, and I was helping with the four grandchildren. Last night I was the one to receive clarification via Bob's lecture (and our son-in-law was discharged).

Again, thank you for your hours of effort, and sorry to have added to the burden.

Respectfully,

Pat Bagley